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Newborn Screening Bulletin 2021-5 

Purolator Closure—September 30 

Purolator will  be closed tomorrow (Thursday, September 30th) in observance of the National Day for 
Truth and Reconciliation. This means that new and existing/pre-arranged Purolator pickup requests 
for Thursday will not be fulfilled. We would like to remind you of the importance of prompt shipping 
of newborn screening samples. To minimize any potential delays this week, please ensure that all 
samples that are ready to ship are sent today and Friday, and that the Saturday Delivery option is 
selected for samples shipped on Friday.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

September 29, 2021 


